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CAUTION:External email.

To the Select Committee on Pension Policy,

I am a Washington State Teacher Retiree who taught from 1965 to 1998.  Therefore, I am a Plan 1 Retiree,
and I have been retired for 25 years.

As you know TRS and PRS are both Plan1 retirement funds.  These two retirement funds DO NOT have a
permanent COLA.

The last few years we have received a cola - but the cola has not kept up with inflation.

I urge you to make this COLA permanent!

Thank you,
Duane Olson
7139 6th Ave. S.E.
Olympia, WA  98503
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